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2018 IEPR Update 

I commend the California Energy Commission (CEC) on its Final 2018 Integrated Energy Policy 
Report (IEPR) Update.  

 
I am delighted to see the strong focus on the electrification of buildings, and agree that 
electrification is the most viable path to zero-emission buildings. It's more than about time!  

 
I urge the Commission to pursue the electrification goals in the IEPR in a manner that 

expediently accelerates the electrification market while prioritizing Californiaâ€™s most 
vulnerable and disadvantaged communities.  
 

In sum, I am very pleased with the Final 2018 IEPR Update and request that no changes be made 
to the report - unless changes made electrification happen even faster than proposed. Addressing 

climate change is very urgent and every possible move to end use of fossil fuels should be made 
without delay.  
Thank you.  

Sincerely,  
Gillian Black 




